
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To: HR/IT Commi�ee 

From: Corey Popp, Informa�on Technology Director 

Date: December 14, 2022 

Re: IT Deputy Director Hiring 

 

I am pleased to report that Jennifer Thompson has accepted a promo�on to the City of Appleton’s first 

Informa�on Technology Deputy Director.  

 

Jenny enjoys a twenty-year career in informa�on technology and has spent the last sixteen of those years with 

the City. She started as a Help Desk Analyst and quickly progressed to the role of PC/LAN Specialist. It was in 

this role that Jenny managed the City’s mul�factor authen�ca�on project earlier this year. Most recently, 

Jenny has been leading a significant communica�ons upgrade to the Appleton Police Department’s squad cars 

to great success. 

 

Jenny brings a great deal of management skills and organiza�onal knowledge to the Deputy posi�on. She 

assumes her new role on January 1, 2023. 

View our current job openings at governmentjobs.com/careers/appletonwi 
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